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2 December, 2014 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Nursery – Monday 15th December 
 
This is a note to inform you that the Nursery session on the above date will run from 12.00 
noon – 3.10pm.  The Nursery Children will be performing their set pieces at the start of the 
Christmas plays at this matinee. The Nursery Children will return to the Nursery after they 
have watched ‘A Wriggly Nativity’. You are welcome to stay and watch the P4-7 
performance of ‘Aladdin’. 
 
Please note that there will be no morning session on this date.  
 
Tickets are on sale at the school office at a cost of £4.00 per person. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss J Rogers 
Head Teacher 
 


